Cabin John Middle School

10701 Gainsborough Road Potomac, Maryland 20854-2599 301-469-1150



November 6, 2014

Dear Parents,

We are committed to maintaining a safe, secure learning environment for our students and staff every day. It is for that reason that I am writing to inform you that a person working for an outside security camera contractor was recently arrested and charged with having inappropriate contact with a student in another MCPS school. This person, John Epps Jr., did work in our school, as well, on Thursday, June 12, 2014, Wednesday, September 10, 2014, and Thursday, September 11, 2014.

We have no evidence that there were any similar incidents in our school. However, if you are aware of any situation in which this contractor had inappropriate contact with a student, please notify the Montgomery County Police Department or the school administration immediately.

As always, we appreciate your support in keeping our school safe. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dr. Paulette L. Smith

Dr. Paulette Smith

Principal

PLS:jlm

Copy to:

PTSA President